
Agenda for the Harwich Golf Committee 
Public Hearing and Special Meeting for review and recommendation of Rates and Fees for 2023


October 25TH, 2022 Tuesday, Griffen Room Harwich Town Hall 4:00 PM - 6:00PM 

 
 Public Hearing - Roman Greer Director of Golf for the Town of Harwich will present 

recommended rates and fees for the upcoming 2023 golf season.


The public will be invited to comment on proposed said fee structure.  Those who wish to speak should 
print their full name on the speakers list that will be provided.  Discussion should be limited to two 
minutes.  We hope this ensures that all have an opportunity to address the committee.  Topics of concern 
or comment should be identified by each speaker. 

 At the conclusion of public comment the Public Hearing will be adjourned, and a 

Special Meeting of the HGC called to order. 

                                                                    Agenda for Special Meeting

Special Meeting HGC,  Griffen Room Town Hall 10/25/202 Time:  concurrent with end of Public Hearing

New Business - discussion, and recommendation for adoption of Rates and Fees for the Cranberry Valley 
Golf operation for 2023. 

Authorized Posting Clement Smith, HGC-Chair 

Per the Attorney General’s Office: The committee may hold an open session for topics not 
reasonably anticipated by the Chair 48 hours in advance of the meeting following “Old Business.” 
If you are deaf or hard of hearing or a person with a disability who re quires an accommodation, 
contact the Selectmen’s Office at 508-430-7513 Date 3/11/15 

Next meeting -November 15th 2022   



 


